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Helen Keenan 
 
 

 

30 September 2017 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Please accept this letter as my objection for the proposed change of boundaries to add Mount 

Crosby to the seat of Blair from Ryan.  I believe that this area has more in common with Ryan – than 

the rural area of Blair.  We are a suburb of Brisbane and believe that we should stay connected with 

the seat that is also connected with Brisbane (Ryan). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Keenan 

 

 




